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Comments: Thanks for all the work that the Forest Service and CMBA have put into MTB trail planning in the

valley.

 

I am in full support of all of the CMBA recommendations.

 

Thanks again for all the work that has gone into trail planning -- look forward to riding the new trails in the

years/decades to come!

 


